
 

 

 

Date: September 5, 2025 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Every year, we ask you to review and return our BC Student Information 
Verification Form. This process helps us keep our records up to date and is a 
requirement of the B.C. Ministry of Education and Child Care. Please look over the 
information printed on the form and let us know if anything has changed. Here are a 
few important things to check: 

• Contact details and address. Let us know if your home address, phone 
numbers or email addresses have changed. Moving to a new address does not 
mean your child has to switch schools. 

• Guardianship. If your child no longer lives with a parent or legal guardian or 
if there has been a custody change, please tell us. This helps us make sure the 
right adult is contacted and keeps your child safe. 

• Citizenship or immigration status. Please tell us if your family’s citizenship 
or immigration documents have changed since you registered your child. 
Families with temporary residency (like work or study permits) can still 
qualify for public schooling, but we need a copy of your current permit or 
proof that you have applied for an extension. 

• Other important information. Update any medical concerns, emergency 
contacts or other notes that affect your child’s care. 

You can write changes directly on the form and return it to the school with your 
child, or you can call or email the school office. Our staff are here to help and 
welcome your questions. We want you to know that updating your information 
will not cause your child to lose their place at school. Your information is used 
only for school Ministry reporting, communication, and safety. 

Thank you for helping us keep our records accurate. Together, we can make sure 
every student feels safe and supported. 

 


